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1. The decision: 
1.1. That Cabinet approves the revised H2050 Visions, Policies and 

Recommendations, as set out in Appendix 1 of the report. 

1.2. That Cabinet approves the wording of the ‘Strategic Overlay’ which brings the 
H2050 drivers together as set out in Appendix 3. of the report. 

1.3. That Cabinet approves the Serving Hampshire Strategic Plan 2021 – 2025, Mid-
term Review and recommends approval of the Plan to the County Council. 

1.4. That Cabinet notes the key risks, issues and next steps. 

1.5. That authority to make any further minor changes to the Vision, Strategic 
Overlay, Policies and Recommendations, such as may be required through 
further engagement with the Hampshire 2050 Partnership, is delegated to The 
Director of Hampshire 2050 and Assistant Chief Executive, in consultation with 
the Leader. 

1.6 That Hampshire County Council approaches Government relating to the 
constraints which may need to be overcome to achieve its vision. 

2. Reason for the decision: 
2.1. Following a series of Commission Hearings between 2018 and 2019, the 

Hampshire 2050 Vision was approved on 23 September 2019.  Given the time 
that has passed, and the changes in society which have occurred since the 
original H2050 Commission, it was considered appropriate to review the H2050 
Vision document, ensuring that the policies and recommendations within remain 
fit for purpose and relevant.   

 



 

3. Other options considered and rejected: 
3.1. To not agree the re-validation of the H2050 Vision. This option was rejected on 

grounds that the Vision requires updates following major economic and other 
developments in the past 5 years.  

3.2. To not endorse next steps and propose an alternate plan. This option was 
rejected as it would prevent wider engagement and full integration of the 
Hampshire 2050 Vision into the Serving Hampshire Strategic Plan.  

4. Conflicts of interest: 
4.1. Conflicts of interest declared by the decision-maker: 
4.2. Conflicts of interest declared by other Executive Members consulted: 

5. Dispensation granted by the Conduct Advisory Panel: none.  

6. Reason(s) for the matter being dealt with if urgent: not applicable. 

7. Statement from the Decision Maker:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Approved by: 
 
 
-------------------------------------------------- 
 

 
Date: 
 
 
18 July 2023 

Chairman of Cabinet 
Councillor Rob Humby 
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